PINEBROOK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

BOARD MEETING
WEDNESDAY MARCH 5, 2008

7:00P.M. at Gorgoza Water Building
 Meeting called to order by Ted Barnes at 7:10 P.M.

Attending:
Ted Barnes, Holly Smith, Mike Jamison, Dan Schofield, and Jacklyn Williams and Jamie Montoya for Blooming Property Management.
Excused:
Bruce Palenske, Troy Duffin and David Hedderly Smith.
Introductions: Jamie Montoya of Blooming Property Management was introduced to the board. She is a new assistant for Blooming.

Jim Craghead a homeowner of Pinebrook and former President of the HOA. He was here to talk about wildfires and is willing to write an article for the newsletter.

Approval of minutes: The minutes were reviewed for the February 6 board meeting. Holly made a motion to approve the minutes, Mike seconded the motion, a vote was taken and the minutes were approved by a unanimous vote at the meeting with the corrections made. 

Financials: The financials were reviewed: there was an error on the financials Jacklyn will correct and email the corrections to the board. It was decided to send out late notices concerning assessments with finance charges added.

Pinebrook Recreation Center (pool): The board is waiting on graphics for the brochure. There needs to be an accurate picture of the site so the computer picture of the pool can be overlaid on it. 
Bowery/Ecker Hill Park Update: The board has decided to wait for spring to start doing clean up. There will be more info in the newsletter.
Website Update: Jacklyn and Mike will continue to work with Z and C web design to update the website, possibly setting up a way for homeowners to register their e-mail addresses to get updates. Jacklyn will contact Stan Plaisier with Single Track Engineering to put trail maps on the site. Jacklyn will also pursue the possibility of adding the newsletter to the website, with links to the maps and forms that are mentioned in the newsletter.
Newsletter: Articles are to be in no later than March 20, 2008. Articles were invited about Wildfires, Recycling, Pool, Fire Alarms, E-Mail, and Clean up dates, Pets and Christmas lights. Jim will also request an article from Park City Fire Dept.
Next meeting will be held on April 2, 2008 at 7:00P.M. 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:07 P.M
